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The proliferation of signage may result in reducing the

effectiveness of the message signs convey related to critical

information for the health, safety, and welfare of the community

for both residents and pass-by travelers going through

residential areas to other destinations. Excessive signs can

become an unsightly nuisance, which may distract drivers and

other users of the right-of-way (ROW).

For these reasons, the City will typically not install “No

Parking” signs along residential streets unless there is a

persistent and demonstrable parking and safety issue.

“No Parking” signs will be considered only in areas located

within 1/10 mile (528 feet) from a school, park, commercial/

institutional use, or multifamily residential developments,

unless;

 Documentable safety concerns exist: impairing the visibility 

of drivers, cyclists and pedestrians; parking on sidewalks; 

blocking access to driveways, mailboxes, and solid waste 

collection; safety crash history.

 As otherwise recommended by the Police Department.
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